
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Understand   ✶   Uplift   ✶   Unite             
 

Tuesday 9th September 2025 
 

Follow up from Breck Foundation Parent Meeting 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to those of you who were able to attend last night’s meeting. It was an excellent presentation 
with some very useful information.  
 
Please see the message below from the Breck Foundation with links to post-presentation information and a 
recording of the meeting for anyone who was unable to attend. 
 

Thank you for joining us last night. I hope you found the session informative and 
now feel more confident in spotting the signs of grooming and helping children stay 
safe online.  
 
👉 Click here to access our post-presentation resources  
These packs contain helpful information such as the signs of grooming, how to react 
if a child discloses abuse, conversation starters, and more. 
 
Your feedback is invaluable to us. It helps us improve and secure the funding we 
need to continue our mission. Feedback forms are available on the same link above.   
 

📹 Your Zoom recording is available for the next 2 weeks:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/rec/share/axOe6hCAbzuZaSwqUAlFiRcpF7rrPsRyRuWLG
1sxrpBuILQDPUQ8dHNYec8rlUHm.qb_DulwUqn8hFoZ2 

Passcode: Usvc2=N= 

 
Many thanks and if you have any questions regarding the Breck Foundation and online safety, please do not 
hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 
 
Nicola Hayles and Jennie Reed 
Co-Headteachers 
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